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Dear Pastor, Family, and Friends,

Thank you for your faithful support. We just wanted
to give you a quick update of all that has been going
on in our lives and the work in Chile. We are grateful
for your continual prayers and support. We pray and
think of you often.

Quarantine Continued

We have received good news that this month the
entire city of Santiago is advancing into the third
phase of quarantine allowing our churches to begin
having in-person services. However, during the
months of May and June all services were online,
but praise the Lord our churches will get to meet in-
person for the first time in over a year.

Pastor Juan Carlos has been in contact with me and
has implemented a great plan for our church to
meet again, and he has secured a temporary
community center to meet in.

Please remember to pray for the church and ask the
Lord to keep these doors of opportunity open.
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WOW! The Lord really blessed in June with two
offerings that were given of $5000 and another
offering of $1000. This brings us to almost $17,000.
We still have a long ways to go, but we are
overwhelmed by the generosity of these churches.
Our church family in Chile was humbled to know
that our supporting churches here in the states
sacrificed so much for them to have a place to
worship our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.
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Thank you again for all that you do to allow us to do
what we do. We are eternally indebted to each of
you.

In Christ,
Jamie
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